
 
 

 
Keeping Loring staff, patients and families safe is critical during these 
unprecedented times. Though the hospital currently has an adequate supply of masks 
and other personal protective equipment, we continue to be proactive in addressing the 
possibility of future supply challenges due to COVID-19. We are overwhelmed with 
gratitude for those who have donated PPE.   
 
Loring Hospital is currently accepting PPE donations, including the following items: 

 Disposable gloves 

 Surgical masks 

 Homemade masks  

 N95 masks 

 Face shields 

 Splash shields 

 Gowns 

 Safety goggles 
 
Please mail your donations to the following address: 
 
Loring Hospital 
Attn: Teresa Wirtjers 
211 Highland Avenue 
Sac City, IA 50583 
 
If you have additional questions, or would like to make a monetary donation, please call 
712-210-4941 or email twirtjers@loringhosp.org. 
 
Thank you all for your kindness and generosity!  
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